
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: MC 
 
Tuesday 21st March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
German School Partnership Visit 
 
In the German department we have been delighted to work with a partner school over the past 2 
years.  This has given our students the opportunity to exchange letters with students in our partner 
school and find out a little about their lives as well as practising their German language writing 
skills.    
 
Our partner school in Germany is planning a visit in September to our area for a week. They are 
using a company to support them in finding, and completing appropriate checks on, host families 
able to accommodate students during foreign exchanges. If this is something that you would like 
to be involved in or would like information about please get in touch directly with Warm Welcome 
on the following email address: hello@warm-welcome.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
M.Chohan 
(Acting Head of MFL) 
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